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If You Go Down To The Woods Today… 
 
On Friday 24th August the teddy bears will be gathering at St Peter & St James! The teddy 
bears’ picnic was the brainchild of Jessica Claxton, one of St Peter & St James’ youngest 
supporters.  
 
The picnic will take place in the beautiful grounds and woodland at St Peter & St James in 
North Chailey and everybody is welcome! Anybody who would like to come will need to 
bring their own picnic lunch and blanket, their favourite teddy, an adult and loads of their 
friends! Jessica will help Fundraisers provide the fun and games and there will be a huge 
treasure hunt with lots of easy clues and little prizes to collect on the way round. 
 
There will be a very special prize for the ‘Most Original Bear’ so ask your favourite bear 
what he or she would like to dress up as for the competition and we will hold a fashion 
parade with a super-important surprise judge to choose the winner.  
 
Fun and games will start at 12.00 midday until 2.00 pm and will cost £3.50 each. Your bear 
comes for free! Please contact the Fundraising Department if you would like to come. 
 

- ENDS - 
 
For further information: Please contact the Fundraising Department on 01444 471598.  
 


